
Please review our own additional guidelines. 

 

 

To prevent the spread of Covid-19 infection by The Olympics 

2021, we ask people from overseas to do the following ：  

We accept people who have been vaccinated with Covid-19 

or who have a negative PCR test within a week. Please bring 

those certificates when you enter Somaro Maiko Teahouse. 

To ensure that we are providing a safe environment for all. 

We ask for your understanding and corporation. 


